
 
VILLAGE OF ARLINGTON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR A VARIANCE REQUEST 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, the Arlington Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing on 
Monday January 9, 2023 at 5:30 pm in the Village Hall, 200 Commercial Street, Arlington 
Wisconsin 53911, to hear comments on a request for a variance by Nolan Campbell of NRC 
Properties, LLC regarding Parking/Pavement Setback Section 13.46 (c)(2) and Parking Stall 
Count Section 13.46 (g). 
Dated this 14th Day of December, 2022      . 
       VILLAGE OF ARLINGTON 
       By: Robert Geenen, Clerk-Treasurer 
Publish Poynette Press December 29, 2022 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


